
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2025 
 
Mr. Geoff Anderson 
Acting Director, Office of Planning and Capital Programming 
Maryland Department of Transportation 
7201 Corporate Center Drive 
Hanover, MD  21076 
 
Re: Request to Amend the FY 2022-2025 Maryland Statewide Transportation 
Improvement Program, MDOT Control #22-176 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
The Maryland Department of Transportation (MDOT) has requested approval of an Amendment 
to the FY 2022-2025 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) (Control #22-176 
dated December 2, 2024), to include one new project: The “Capital 5307 and 5339 Small Urban 
Transit System – Allegany County”, programming $300,000 of 5307 funds for obligation in FY 
2025.  
 
Based on our review of the information provided, the FTA has determined this is an 
Administrative Modification and is not subject to Federal approval. The project was previously 
programmed on the MD STIP with the incorporation of the Cumberland Area Metropolitan 
Planning Organization FY 2022-2025 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP), which 
included $298,000 of Section 5307 funding programmed in FY2025 for this project. The 
requested change to the STIP is a technical correction and minor adjustment of funding below 
the threshold requiring Federal approval.   
 
FTA finalizes Federal funding for projects included in the STIP upon approval of a grant 
application. Dan Sommerville is available at daniel.sommerville@dot.gov if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laura Keeley, Director 
Office of Planning and Program Development 
 
CC: Michelle Martin, MDOT 
 Dan Janousek, MDOT 
 Kari Snyder, MDOT 
 Shawn Kiernan, MDOT 
 Eric Beckett, MTA 
 Erika Falk, MTA 

Kisha Joyner, MTA 
Marcus Beverly, MTA 
Dan Sommerville, FTA 
Michele DeAngelis, FTA 
Jasmine Champion, FHWA 
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